
From: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>
To: Philpott, Katie <KatiePhilpott@gov.sc.gov>

Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 12/17/2015 2:38:52 PM

Subject: RE: Union Clerk of Court

I could find nothing in the law to preclude Ms. Todd from serving as Clerk of Court and from holding an unpaid, part-
time teaching position at a private school.  I recommend Ms. Todd check with her county supervisor/administrator to 
see if the county has dual employment policies that may affect her as a county employee.
 
From: Philpott, Katie 

Sent: Thursday, December 17, 2015 10:34 AM

To: Pisarik, Holly

Cc: Schimsa, Rebecca

Subject: Union Clerk of Court
 
Have you been able to make a determination about whether Lori Todd (the teacher) can serve under the conditions 
she specified?
 
She continues to call and ask what has been decided.
 
Thanks,
 
Katie R. Philpott
Director of Boards and Commissions
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, South Carolina 29201
803.201.3423 (cell)
803.734.8051 (fax)
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